
 

 
CURRICULUM DAY TEACHERS LUNCH 

 
As a lovely tradition started 3 years ago, the Parents from School Council and The Wellbeing 
Committee thought it would be a lovely gesture to show our gratitude towards the hard-working 
teaching staff of DSC. Parents from all parts of the globe are asked to provide a plate or dish that 
they love to cook for our teachers as part of our Curriculum Day Teachers lunch. (and students if 
they have a little Master Chef in them!) 
 
The lunch will be held on Thursday 8th August at 12.45pm in the staff centre. 
 
Parents can drop off a plate or dish of something yummy for our teachers and staff.  It is best to 
serve your dish on a disposable plate, however, as long as your dishes or containers are marked 
clearly with your child’s name and class it will be returned to you clean!  You can deliver your dish 
to the office any time during the morning or bring it to the school after 12.00pm and stay to mingle 
with the teachers! 
 
Please email your preferred dish of choice and whether you would like to attend the lunch to Sofia 
Georgiou via email at georgiou.sofia.s@edumail.vic.gov.au or drop this form into the front office. 
 
Many thanks and we look forward to spoiling our lovely staff! 
 
Sofia Georgiou 
President College Council 
georgiou.sofia.s@edumail.vic.gov.au 
__________________________________________________________ 

� I will attend the lunch  
� I cannot attend, but will be sending a plate 

 
o I will be providing  

§ Sweet -____________________________________ 

§ Savoury -__________________________________ 

My name is ___________________________________________________ 
 
Mobile Number: __________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name and year level:_________________________________________ 


